
BUDGET COMMITTEE VACANCY 

 

The Budget Committee is seeking any interested individuals that may wish to fill the vacant 
seat on the Committee. This appointment will last until the March 2027 town meeting.   

Interested individuals should contact the budget chair at 
Budget@Effinghamnh.net.  Please provide the following information in the email.  

1. Reason for wanting to join the Committee.  

2. Brief background on your skills/history.  

3. Any experience on other Town boards/Committees.  

This information is requested by 9/19/25. Interested individuals should attend the 10/7/25 
Budget Committee meeting at town hall at 6pm. A Committee member will be selected and 
seated on this date.  

 


